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Subject: PrecISE Trade migration to .NET 2.0 

The ISE is planning to migrate all PrecISE Trade components to Microsoft's .NET 
2.0 framework.  Our goal is to have the conversion complete for the 2.1 release 
of PrecISE trade.  This release is scheduled for Monday, August 27th.   

The ISE is giving its membership notice of this important change to provide our 
Precise customers ample time to prepare for the scheduled conversion.  For 
download instructions and additional information regarding the Microsoft .NET 
Framework Version 2.0 redistributable package (x86), please refer to Microsoft’s 
Download Center website.   We ask that our customers e-mail their questions or 
concerns to helpdesk@iseoptions.com.   

 See Link to download: 

http://www.microsoft.com/downloads/details.aspx?familyid=0856EACB-4362-4B0D-8EDD-
AAB15C5E04F5&displaylang=en

 

 

 


